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Sheet Harbour and Area Ground Search and Rescue 

PO Box 171 
Sheet Harbour, NS 

B0J 3B0 
 

 
To : Mr. Peter Greechan 
       Grants & Contributions-Finance & ICT 
       Halifax Regional Municipality 
        
Fr:  Sheet Harbour & Area 
      Ground Search & Rescue 
                                                                                                      Aug.16th. 2017 
 
Re:  Community Grant Awarded to Sheet Harbour & Area GSAR 
 
Mr. Greechan, 
 
Further to our email correspondence earlier today, and follow up to your letter dated May 9th this 
year. As explained in my email, following the rejection of the land site proposal at Sheet Harbour 
Fire Station 33, our team explored other possible options which led to our application late last 
year to a piece of land owned by the Province under their Dept. of Natural Resources. Located 
along side of Highway 7 across from St. Peter’s Catholic Church and as you enter Sheet 
Harbour. The application process is completed and we are awaiting either approval or denial to 
that application. Subsequent to that, last week we received word that a resident wishes to 
donate a piece of land located at 44 Behie Rd. in Sheet Harbour, a piece approximately 4 acres. 
We are in discussions with the land owner and realtor. Our preliminary investigation and follow 
up on this appears to be a suitable location and land for our needs. As we move forward on both 
options and bring this to our group at a General Meeting the first week of Sept. we would 
request an extension on our 2013/14 grant to cover off this current fiscal year to allow us to 
move forward in finally constructing our building. Those funds are held in a GIC by our team at 
our local Scotia Bank Branch in Sheet Harbour. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Neil Parnell, President 
 


